President Joseph Biden
The White House
1600 Pennsylvania Ave NW
Washington, DC 20500 

Dear President Biden,
I write to you with deep concern over the Israeli military offensive in Gaza and the escalation of violence in the West Bank and Israel. The U.S. government is uniquely positioned to have impact in this conflict to ensure the protection of civilians and the prevention of further suffering.

Since October 7, over 10,000 people have been killed in Gaza and at least 1,400 in Israel, and thousands more have been injured. More than 200 people have been taken hostage by Hamas. More than 2 million people in the Gaza Strip are struggling to survive amidst a catastrophic humanitarian crisis.

I am calling on you to urgently intervene to protect civilians and prevent further suffering. I urge you to call for an immediate ceasefire by all parties in the occupied Gaza Strip and Israel, demand the release of all civilian hostages are arbitrarily detained persons, call for the lifting of restrictions on delivery of urgent humanitarian aid, including fuel, food and medical supplies, to the Gaza Strip in sufficient quantities to meet the dire needs of the civilian population, and urge the Israeli government to immediately restore Gaza’s supply of electricity, water, fuel, and food.

Yours sincerely,

